Chapel Hill, N.C.
March 13th, 19L6.

Mr. 2. E. Hinson, Mgr.,
Town of Chapel Hill,
Chapel Hill, N.C.

Dear ilr. liinsons;

At our regular meeting held on March Lth the voluntesr Firemen
brought up the question as to whether the Board of Aldermen would
oonsider paving the Volunteers on & per call basis. Some of the
othar towms are paving their Volunteers on this basis end I will
endeavor to find out just how thev handle these payments. If
the Roerd wou'ld consider this plers 1ot me know so that definate
plang cen be worked out.,

Also the question of Volunteer Firemen parking on Franklin Street
was brought upe. It seems that there are three of the Volunteer
Firemen that work in the Business block and when they park their
cars in front of where they work they get a ticket for overtime
parkings Something definete should be worked out about this so
that these men would know just what to do about their cars.

Pleese teke these matters up with the Board of Alderman at the
next meeting and let me know what dispossition was made.

Very truly yours,

\gj/zyf?{,)fZI/i /(?;Qafﬁ/
P. R. Perry/ Chiefzégé;)/’




